
 

 

 

 

Welcome back from Thanksgiving Break, 

Hopefully everyone had time over the break to spend with family and friends.  We have just concluded our 1st quar-

ter of school and had our first round of parent/teacher conferences on November 17th and 18th.  We sent progress 
reports home with students on November 30th for parents who were not available for conferences, so please 
check their backpacks.  If you were unable to come to conferences, please feel free to contact your child’s teach-

er to discuss their progress in school.   

The teachers and assistants have been working night and day to provide your child with quality instruction in the 

classroom based on their individual needs.  This year with 120 minutes of instruction designated to reading and 90 

minutes of math at each grade level daily, students have been making great academic gains based on the quality of 

instruction that our staff is providing all students.  The reading time is broken up into 60 minutes of whole group, 

30 minutes of small group, and 30 more minutes of intervention/enrichment for targeted instruction of individu-

als.   The math time is broken up into 60 minutes of whole group and 30 minutes for intervention/enrichment. This 

has provided time for students to work on their own skill needs, while not missing any “CORE” instruction at their 

grade level.   

The staff and students are working relentlessly every day to show growth in their academic achievement levels in 

reading and math.  Please continue to support your child academically at home by reading with your children and 

practicing math facts (addition/subtraction/multiplication/division) nightly.  
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News from Mr. Regal 

Regal’s RED HOT Topics 
 

 

This years PTO Book Fair was VERY SUCCESSFUL!!  Evergreen’s Library was able to earn 

$2,001.45 in new books based off the sales at the book fair.  HUGE THANKS to our PTO 

Book Fair coordinator Carla Korrell for all of her time and hard work running and  

organizing the book fair for us! 

PTO: Evergreen Parent Teacher Organization needs volunteers.  If you are interested, in-

quire at the office.   

Site Council: We are also in need of a few parents to help round out our committee. 



Some random  

pictures from our PBIS  

assembly on  

Halloween. 

They danced and  

listened to stories.  

A great time was had 

by all. 

Can you find your-

self in one of these 

pictures? 

Thank you for making our PTO 

Hallow-Read-A-Thon a success!   

A total of $1,351.35 was 

raised and Mrs. Bonney’s class 

single handedly raised  

$418.19.  Since her students 

raised the most money, they  

enjoyed a special Ice cream 

treat! 

Don’t’ forget to get your  

permission slips in by the 27th of 

January to participate in the 

Bikes for books program. 



Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate 

education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   assistance with 

the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the District's schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School District    

Special Education Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 

Child Find for Special Education 

Evergreen Events Calendar 

12/5  Dental Sealants 8:45 am 

12/9    Three screens assembly 10:15 K-2 

           Three screens assembly 11:15 3-4 

12/12   Site Council Meeting 2:00 pm  Room 701 

12/15   Student of the Month Luncheon 11:25 am 

12/16   PBIS Assembly 12:50 pm 

12/19 to 1/3   WINTER BREAK 

 

Stay up to day on happening and schedules at  

Evergreen by checking out our website:   

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   

November 

Students of the Month 

Garman  Colton Webb 

Patterson David Acevez 

Pitts Austin Ware 

Bonney Ever Ponder 

Flaherty Ty Murphy 

Gill Emily Kittson 

Gladding Lauren Tucker 

Clements Morgan Clark 

Snyder Garrett White 

Gragg Emma Rowley 

Gutierrez Rayden Mundt 

Nelson Bram Ponder 

Bethke Haze Brill 

ODonnell Evelyn Guzman 

Willeford Georgia Beck 

Keil Debbie Campbell Mrs. Willeford’s class learns about reptiles 

while being visited by a bearded dragon.  They 

also built confetti cannons during Science and 

Engineering. 

Ms. Gragg’s class made holiday 

wreaths with the Arts Council 

Volunteers. 




